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Collin Roehner

From: Angela Charles on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Friday, April 21, 2017 2:55 PM
To: 'Robert Bonetti'
Subject: RE: Email Contacts for the City of Alachua - Docket 170022-EI

Good afternoon Mr. Bonetti, 
 
We have received your updated email address and we will update the contact information in our system 
for Docket 170022-EI. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Angela M. Charles 
Commission Deputy Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee FL 32399-0850 
850-413-6826 
 
From: Robert Bonetti [mailto:rbonetti@cityofalachua.org]  
Sent: Friday, April 21, 2017 2:48 PM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: Email Contacts for the City of Alachua - Docket 170022-EI 
 
Dear Sir or Madam: 
 
RE: Docket 170022-EI 
 
The previous contact email for the City of Alachua is no longer valid as Mr. Marcian Brown (mbrown@cityofalachua.com) 
is no longer employed by the City. 
 
Please add the following addresses to your distribution list in its place: 
 
rvalladares@cityofalachua.org (Rodolfo Valladares - Public Services Director), and 
 
rbonetti@cityofalachua.org (Robert Bonetti - Finance and Administrative Services Director). 
 
Thank you. 
 
Robert A. Bonetti 
City of Alachua 
Finance and Administrative Services Director 
386.418.6165  
386.418.6114 (fax) 
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